
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            East West Rail 
Notice of Piling 

Works 
Winslow 

 
For more information, please email 
publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk  

mailto:publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk


Dear Neighbour, 
 
We will be carrying out piling activities in the Winslow station car park on Buckingham Road. This work 
will be carried out from Monday 20th November to Friday 8th December 2023. These works will provide 
the foundation support for the car park structure at Winslow Station.  
 
Before we commence with piling works, we will construct a platform where the piling rig can operate safely, 
this will start from Monday 6th November to Friday 17th November 2023. 
 
We will then begin the piling works to facilitate the construction of the car park structure. The piling works 
will be carried out from Monday 20th November to Friday 8th December 2023. The works include the use of 
machinery and involve piles being rotated into the ground, as opposed to the previous method of being 
driven in. During this period, you may experience an increase in construction noise.  

 
Our working hours are Monday to Friday from 7am to 6pm and                    Saturdays from 7am to 4pm. 
 
We appreciate that these works are disruptive to the local area, every effort is being taken to ensure 
disruption is kept to a minimum.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk or call our 
24/7  helpline on 03457 11 41 41. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
East West Rail Team 
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